
 

Student Complaint Process 

Morris College is legally authorized by the State of South Carolina to operate as an institution of higher 

education; therefore, the state is responsible for responding to complaints about Morris College. The 

process for filing a complaint can be found in the link below:  

https://www.che.sc.gov/sites/che/files/Documents/Licensing%20updates/Complaint_Procedures_and_

Form.pdf 

For additional questions or concerns contact:  

South Carolina Commission on Higher Education  
1122 Lady Street, Suite 300  
Columbia, SC 29201  
803.737.2260  
 

Morris College is accredited by the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on 

Colleges to award baccalaureate degrees. Contact the Commission on Colleges at 1866 Southern Lane, 

Decatur, Georgia 30033-4097 or call 404-679-4500 for questions about the accreditation of Morris 

College.  

(Note: Publication of the Commission’s address and contact number is designed only to enable 

interested constituents 1) to learn about the accreditation status of Morris College, 2) to file a third-

party comment at the time of the college’s decennial review, or 3) to file a complaint against the 

institution for alleged noncompliance with a standard or requirement. Normal inquiries about the 

College, such as admission requirements, financial aid, educational programs, etc., should be addressed 

directly to the College and not to the Commission’s office.) The process for filing a complaint can be 

found in the link below:  

https://sacscoc.org/app/uploads/2020/01/ComplaintPolicy-1.pdf 
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